
 

 

 
 

 
 
Date:  Wednesday, 15 January 2020 

 
      Trade Notice 

 

Melanesian Pride V019N Schedule Rectification 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that due to adverse weather condition in the East Pacific, the 
Melanesian Pride V019N will omit the direct port call of Nuku’alofa and proceed directly from Pago Pago to 
Melbourne. 
  
All Nuku’alofa cargo from Australia and Fiji will be discharge in Apia. The Southern Lily will be uploading the 
discharge cargo in Apia to Nuku’alofa. 
 
The amended rotation and new Nuku’alofa arrival dates are as follows: 
 

Vessel Voyage Apia Connecting Vessel Voyage Apia Nukualofa 

Melanesian Pride 19N 16-Jan Southern Lily 466S 18-Jan 21-Jan 

 
PFL apologise for any inconvenience caused during this schedule rectification 

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service Team. 
 
  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

